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Bay of Islands March 6. 1818 

Revd. and Dear Sir 

 Should you wish to send Stockwell another voyage in the Active you can 

transmit the inclosed to the Governor: but it may be necessary to acquaint you 

that I do not want him any more as a Servant in my family. Mrs Kendall is averse 

to taking any more persons in to the house of any kind. Should you get the New 

Zealanders First Book printed be pleased to insert the letter G in the first 

Alphabet. You will see when the letters are placed regular, and when they are 

placed designedly irregular. Let all the other Letters &c remain as they are—And 

am — Revd and Dear Sir 

Your faithful Servant 

Thos Kendall  

 


